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Comments:  

NOT FAIR TO THE REST OF US!!!!!!!! 
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Comments:  

Dear Senate Committee Members, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the bill that requires the Department of 

Transportation to amend its administrative rules to allow motor vehicle owners to obtain a motor 

vehicle safety inspection without evidence of a motor vehicle's registration before registering the 

motor vehicle. The current format and requirements negates the purpose of ensuring safety of all 

motor vehicles on our roads.  

Currently, motor vehicle owners whose registration and safety inspections have both expired are 

unable to obtain a safety inspection until they have renewed their registration.  

By allowing motor vehicle owners to obtain a safety inspection without proof of registration, this 

bill will help to ensure that all vehicles on our roads meet minimum safety standards. Resources 

providing safety inspections are becoming tied up by vehicle owners who have to first have the 

invalid safety inspection slip to take to the DMV to get the vehicle registration, then come back 

to the inspection station to reprint the safety without 'invalid' stamped across the top.  

This bill will also provide much-needed relief for motor vehicle owners who may be struggling 

to renew their registration due to financial or other difficulties. By allowing them to obtain a 

safety inspection first, they will be able to address any safety issues with their vehicle. 

Overall, I believe that this bill is a critical step towards improving public safety, freeing up 

resources, and ensuring that all motor vehicles on our roads meet minimum safety standards. I 

strongly urge you to support this bill and to take action to ensure that it becomes law. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, Hela  
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